24 Old Road Mayemi Drive,
Allentown.
——-October
          
Dear, Sir /Madam
We wish to write to you this invitation letter. In our inter-School Spelling Bee Competition that we use to organize ever  Year. This competition help in building up the pupils in their academics, that why we are encouraging the Principal and also the Teachers to help in building up the pupils for the future.                               
                 We will be given out 1,500 spellings out to the pupils to study and get set for the competition. In which 20 Schools are going to take actives part in the competition. We are encouraging each and every school to bring at least   four (4) Participants to take part, in the competition.
Where in we have already prepared their Prices that everyone that merges  as the winner will be happy with their Price. In addition we will come along with Tickets of le150 with 20% of the ticket will be going to the school, with the cost prize is le10 per ticket.
                  The competition will take place at Even’s Secondary School. The date will be on the 20th January 2023. The time will be at 12pm.
Hope you will treat this invitation with prestige.....
                                                                                                                                   Yours Faithfull:
                                                                                                                                    Friends With Unity: 
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